
 

 

 
 PLYMPTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

MINUTES  
January 6, 2014 

 
Present: John Henry and Mark Russo  
The Regular Open Meeting began 7:00 PM.  
 
7:00 – Newly appointed Sargent Brian Cranshaw was sworn in by Town Clerk Tara Wick.  
Welcoming remarks by Chief Pat Dillon.  The meeting was recessed for congratulations by 
attendees and a brief social gathering.   
 
7:20 – Meeting resumes.  Selectmen discussed the schedule for the presentation by Reinhardt 
Associates and the Town Building Needs Study Committee. 
 

VOTED:  Motion made by Mr. Russo and Seconded Mr. Henry. 2/0  Unanimous 
Schedule the presentation for 6:00 pm Monday, January 13, 2014 in the Community 
Meeting Room. 

 
7:25 – Town Coordinator Update:  Mr. Pleau asked the Board how they wanted to proceed with 
the Medical Marijuana Bylaw.  The Board agreed that Mr. Pleau should draft a bylaw for 
Plympton based on the best points of other communities that have passed such a law.    

        
 
CORRESPONDENCE READ BY CLERK:  
Filed in Selectmen Assistant’s office unless noted otherwise: 
 
 
7:30 – Meet with Finance Committee 
Finance Committee Chair, Susan Ossoff passed out the meeting schedule for the FY 2015 
budget season. 
 
There was a general discussion about the budget process and areas of uncertainty such as 
Sysco personal property assessments and Silver Lake regional School District assessment.     
 
7:45 - VOTED:  Motion made by Mr. Russo to adjourn meeting at 8:00 PM.  Second Mr. Henry  
2 /0  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Dale Pleau, 
Town Coordinator   
 
All Meeting Minutes are sent electronically to Town Clerk’s Office and are posted on the 
Town website. A paper copy and electronic version is on file with the Selectmen’s Office.  

TOWN WEBSITE:  WWW.Town.plympton.ma.us 
SELECTMENS’ ASSISTANT: Selecemen.assistant@town.plympton.ma.us  
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